CANADIAN CONSEIL
UNITARIAN UNITARIEN
CouNclIL pu CANADA

Yuri Orlov

THAT the 17" Annual Meeting of the Canadian Unitarian Council instructs the Executive to
convey to the Ambassador of the U.S.S.R. our profound distress and concern at the recent
conviction of Human Rights Advocate Yuri Orlov, and to request the Canadian Government
to reconsider its cultural and economic relations with the Soviet Union in view of this
repressive act.

Passed by delegates at the Annual General Meeting, 1978
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